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To whom it may concern,

I am writing to you to express my support for a new Lidl store on New Hey Road, Huddersfield.

I believe the new Lidl will not reduce business for other local store owners as it is highly likely that, like me
many other people who would make use of this new store would at present travel to a Lidl further away to shop
rather than visit the smaller existing stores.

This store will only make it more convenient for locals as there is not a shop of this type within walking
distance of the area at present. This would reduce traffic around other areas and ease pressure on the
Manchester Road store.

The store will also benefit the area greatly as is being built on land which is currently not in use and in a
neglected state.

Lindley Resident




